
			
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
3rd November 2023 

Wonderful Week 
 
It has been lovely to be back in school this 
week and the children have all been very busy 
with their learning. 
 
The school council have met with different 
playground companies and we are all looking 
forward to seeing the designs for the 
playground markings. We will keep you 
updated on this exciting project.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Katherine Muncaster 

 Follow us on 
Twitter 
@TitheBarnPri 
	
 
 

Admissions 
 
Just a reminder of the admission deadlines for 
Reception September 2024:- 
 
 

Places for children who were born between 1st 
September 2019 and 31st August 2020 for  
Reception 2024 must be made by 15th January 
2024.  Parents will be notified about their child’s 
place by 16th April 2024. 
 
 
Further information and the online application is 
 available at – 
 
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application- 
process-primary-school  
 

  

   
  
  
 

Key Dates 
 
9th November- Year 4 Class assembly- 
9am start  
 
17th November- Year 6 Class assembly – 
9am start  
 
24th November- Year 3 Class assembly-  
9 am start  
 
29th November 6pm- Reading Workshop 
for KS2 parents 
 
1st December 2.30pm- FOTB Santa Dash 
	

	
	
 
 
 
 



	

After School Club 
 
Our wonderful Before and After School 
Club currently has some additional 
availability.  The Club is open from 7.45 
am till the start of school and at the end of 
the school day until 5.45 pm.  It is run by 
our team of friendly staff and provides a 
high standard of care. 
 
We have availability for both regular 
sessions or for them to be booked as 
required.   
 
We have availability on- 
 
Monday, Thursday and Friday mornings. 
 
Wednesday and Friday after school. 
 
Please contact Miss E Hoban (acting club 
manager) for further information- 
 
 baasc@tithebarn.stockport.sch.uk 
 
 
	
 

Year 2 Trip to Staircase 
House 
 
. 
 
Year 2 had an amazing trip to Staircase House 
in Stockport this week.  They learnt all about 
the Great Fire of London and the causes of it. 
They all enjoyed the workshops and bringing 
History to life! 
 
The children were all extremely well behaved 
and we are very proud of them. 
 
	

 

Midday Assistant 
Vacancy 

 
We currently have vacancies for midday 
assistants.  If you are interested in the 
position, you can find further details by 

clicking on the link. 
 

https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-
apply/?keywords=tithe+barn+primary&jobt
ype=all&jobcategory=all&region=all&distan
ce=5&sortorder=all&resultsperpage=8&colu
mns=false&mapdata=true&internal=false 

 
 
 

Developing a love of 
reading 

 
Developing a love of reading On 
Wednesday 29th November at 6pm at 
school we will be hosting a workshop for 
parents of children in KS2. The session will 
be led by Dawn Robertson who is an 
amazing English consultant who will share 
her wealth of knowledge of children’s 
books.  
 
The session will focus on- 
 • Supporting your child to read widely 
including recommended books.  
• Practical strategies to support your child 
to develop their comprehension. 
 • Sustaining a love of reading with your 
child. 

 
 

	
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to read the 
newsletter. The newsletter will be sent out every 
fortnight and I hope to give you a snap shot of all 
the exciting things that are happening in school. 
   
Katherine Muncaster 
 
 Headteacher 
 

 
 


